OiL CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 10, 1961

Val R, Reese & Assoc.
Lobby, Simms Building
Albuguerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Reese:

We have received your letter regarding your #1-30
Sper;ingwwe;L,ml:§9724N-6W, I am ernclosing a cop
of a letter which I have written to Santa Fe
requesting that this will Le given an acreage
allowable, We are also sending a gas supplement,
& copy of which you will be receiving from our Santa
Fe office.

As regards the packer leakage test, it will be necessary
that we have some evidence of separation between the
producing zones, If the Dakota zone cannot be shut

in because of production difficulties, I would suggest
that the Gallup be shut in a minimum of 3 days

and then Gallup pressures be noted for a 3-day period
while the Dakota zone is producing, This will at

least give an indication, You might also submit any
gas-oil ratio information or other information which

You may have which indicates that the Zones are separated.

Yours very truly

Emery C, Arnold ‘
Supervisor, District 43
ECA:ks



